
POLICY FOR ANIMALS IN CDFGPA BUILDINGS 

 

It is the policy of the Courtenay and District Fish & Game Protective Association that no  

animals are to be in a building that prepares, processes, or stores food.  A guide dog 

 or a service dog, as defined in the Guide Dog and Service Dog Act, is permitted in the  

building, but not in any area of the premises in which food is prepared, processed or  

stored.  This policy follows the Public Health Act Food Premises regulation. 

 

Dated: 26 Feb 2018 

Approved by the Board – Dir Mtg 26 Feb 2018 
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